
DEAR FRIEND of Chrysalis, 

Your support is needed to  

Light Up a Child’s Heart this Christmas! 
 

We will host a FUN Christmas event on  
 Saturday, December 15, 2018 from 12:00 PM - 2:30 PM  

At St. Anthony Catholic High School (3200 McCullough Ave, 78212) 
 

With Honorary Guest, Archbishop Gustavo Garcia-Siller, MSpS  
 

We are seeking both monetary and toy donations!  
 

For information on donation opportunities, please contact Nicole Alabi, at (210) 299-4540 ext. 126 
or email NAlabi@chrysmin.org. For information on volunteer opportunities, please contact Norma 

Cervantes, at (210) 299-4540 ext. 122 or email NCervantes@chrysmin.org. 

 
Chrysalis Ministries served over 1,200 children last year with the support of this giving 

community.  Please join our family in bringing smiles to even more families this year.  
 

THANK YOU FROM OUR COLLECTIVE HEART TO YOURS. 
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